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The Anglo Nubian Breed Society 
 
That the BGS reviews the present system for the appointment of judges to the judging panel 
and in the absence of letters of complaint when a licence is not renewed at the discretion of 
the Committee or appointing body, that the judge be given in writing the reason(s) for 
dismissal and the courtesy of an appeal to the Committee, either in writing, or by personal 
attendance. 

North Midlands Milk Recording Club & Quintet Milk Recording Club 
 
The NMMRC & QMRC would like the BGS to look at the current Milk Recording 
Programme (MREC) with a view to bringing it up to date so that it is more “user friendly” 
with modern computer programs.  Historically it was written for DOS then updated to a 
Windows based version in 2009, it has never to our knowledge had any further update and 
does not work well with the more current software available, there is also no back up 
available and if there should be any problems with the program the Secretary’s would 
probably have to resort back to paper, pen and calculator – not an ideal situation.   
 
Whilst in itself the programme is a very good data base and has some useful features it is 
very much incompatible with other software so is very “stand alone” in its application, this 
does not help with regard to sending emails, printing copy, inserting the data into other 
applications etc and as there is no connection to the BGS Grassroots system, all verification 
of goats details have to be done individually by hand which is time consuming. 
 
A more modern system based on something similar the BGS Grassroots system or with 
access to the Grassroots database information would be of benefit to the Milk Recording 
Secretaries for inputting the data and creating the sample results and to the BGS in their use 
of the data provided to them for the officially recorded yields for milk recorded goats. 
 
 


